
 

 

 

We hope you have a wonderful year ahead full of love,  
laughter, great memories...and dance! 

 

Style Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday 4:30-8:30pm 
 

 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 

February 1   Cards for a Cause Fundraiser Due 

February 1-7   Class Fees Due 

February 12-15   Recreational Costume Measurement Week (Recital Students) 

February 15   Costume/Recital Fees Due 

March 1-7   Class Fees Due 

April 1-7   Class Fees Due 

May 1-7   Class Fees Due 

May 20-23   Recital Picture Week @ Studio (During regular class time) 

May 27    Memorial Day-STUDIO CLOSED 

June 1-7   Class Fees Due (Recreational students only pay 1/2 tuition for June) 

June 4-10   Gymnastics Spectacular  

June 10    Last Day of Class 

June 11    Recreational Show 1 Dress Rehearsal @ 5:30pm 

June 11    Recreational Show 2 Dress Rehearsal @ 7:30pm 

June 13    Recreational Show 1 Recital @ 5:30pm 

June 13    Recreational Show 2 Recital @ 7:30pm 

NEWSLETTER 

STYLE DANCE ACADEMY 



 

 

Winter Weather Reminder 

In case of winter weather, please check Facebook, Instagram, and our website for studio 
closures.  All closures will be posted no later than 2pm.   

We do not follow school closures.  

PAYMENT INFORMATION 

Monthly class fees, costume fees, and recital fees may be paid with cash, check, or credit/debit card.  
You may also make a payment online through your parent portal. 

You may also mail a payment to:  
Style Dance Academy 

1632 Amy Lane 
Franklin, IN 46131 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Email: StyleDanceAcademy@outlook.com 

Phone: 317-738-0378 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/styledanceacademy 

CARDS FOR A CAUSE FUNDRAISER 

See your email for more information.  

It's that time of year again - Cards for a Cause Winter/Spring Selling Season! Enjoy sharing 5 beautiful card boxes with 
family and friends as they support your dancer(s). Card box options are All Occasion 1, All Occasion 2, Thanks/Blanks, 
Kids' Birthday, and the Holiday Box. The first four boxes have thirty cards with corresponding envelopes and the  
Holiday box has 50 cards and envelopes!  

Card boxes are $32/each with tax. Please collect the full amount from each customer and return with one payment 
(cash or one check made out to "Amy Riley") by 8pm on Thursday, February 1. Cards should arrive and will be  
delivered to you at the studio within 21 business days. You will receive $13/box and it will be turned in to Style to be 
credited to your account on February 5.  

Please reach out to Amy Riley with any questions: aeriley0214@gmail.com. 

INTERESTED IN OUR SDA PERFORMING COMPANY 
 

Our Company is made up of dedicated and talented students ages 3-18. These students compete  
regionally and nationally each year. Below are some of our local competitions if you would like to 

check them out! Audition placements for our 2024-2025 season will be in the summer of 2024!  
Contact us for more information! 

 

February 23-25 @ Franklin Performing Arts (Franklin Community High School) 

March 15-17 @ Zionsville High School 

April 26-28 @ Pike Performing Arts 

May 10-12 @ Franklin Performing Arts (Franklin Community High School) 

mailto:aeriley0214@gmail.com


 

 

2024 RECITAL INFORMATION 

All recreational dance and acro students are invited to participate in our recital held on  
June 11-13 at Franklin Community High School.  

   June 11 Recreational Show 1 Dress Rehearsal @ 5:30pm 
   June 11 Recreational Show 2 Dress Rehearsal @ 7:30pm 
   June 13    Recreational Show 1 Recital @ 5:30pm  
   June 13 Recreational Show 2 Recital @ 7:30pm   
   

 
These students will be measured for costumes during class the week of February 12-15.  

All costume fees and recital fees must be paid by February 15, 2024.  
 

              COSTUME FEES     

$85.00/costume (Female) 
$35.00/costume (Male) 

*Costume fees includes: Costume, Accessories, Tights (if needed) 

*Students are responsible for shoes. A list of shoe type/color will be provided in March.  
 

RECITAL FEES 
$70.00/student 

*Recital fee includes: recital t-shirt, recital video, and venue expenses.  
 

Please let us know by February 15th if your child is NOT participating in the recital.  

We will not be able to order your child’s costume without this payment.  

Costumes will be delivered before the middle of May.  

**Recital tickets will be sold separately.  

GYMNASTICS SPECTACULAR 
 
 

All gymnastics students are invited to participate in our Gymnastics Spectacular during the week of 
June 4-10. Family and friends are invited to join your student(s) as they display all of their hard work  

RECITAL PICTURES 
 

RundWerks Photography will be taking group and individual pictures at the studio during the week 
of May 20-23 for those students participating in the recital. More information to come… 

 

 


